
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another good week in school, with lots of hard work being completed and lots of learning 

taking place.  I have this weeks whole school attendance grid and as you can see there is only one green 

class this week! The winners are Year 6, so a huge well done to them as not only are they are green, they 

are dark green! I wonder who next week’s winners will be?

When looking at our absence this week we can clearly see that there are bugs going around again, there 

is a sickness and tummy bug going around and a cold bug.  Sickness we know we have to be off a full 48 

hours, but the cold bug is a bt trickier as you may think its covid symptoms. Please, if in doubt get tested 

and then you know and if it turns out that it is just a sniffle then the children can return to school. As I 

keep saying the children need to be here to catch up on all of their learning, attendance now is really 

important for their future.
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